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2nd February 2024                                       

                                                                                         FRIDAY LETTER 
Dear Parents and carers,  
 
Out and About 
Year 6 braved the rain on Monday morning and went along to Thorp Academy for the Primary Cluster 
Basketball Tournament. Everyone performed well and Crookhill Team A came third overall.  
Year 5 attended the Newcastle Eagles Hoops4Health Basketball Tournament yesterday.  Although they played 
really well, displaying excellent sportsmanship and teamwork, they didn’t make it through to the finals this 
time.  Well done to everyone who took part.  
 
Year 6 Parent Consultations - Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th February 
I would like to invite Year 6 Parents to attend our Parents’ Evening on Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th 
February. We will be using School Cloud for booking parent consultations.  This allows you to choose your own 
appointment times with Mrs Kelly and you will receive an email confirming your appointments.  
Appointments can be made from 9.00 am on Monday 5th February and will close on Friday 9th February at 
10.00am.  Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school office. 
 
Please visit https://crookhill.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. This link will also be texted out to 
parents on Monday morning. A Top Tips guide is attached to this letter. 
I would like to thank you in advance for your attendance at this important evening, which provides you with an 
opportunity to discuss your child’s progress this year and plays a key role in helping to ensure that we work in 
partnership with you to support your child’s education. 
If you have any difficulties booking an appointment, please contact the school office and we will be happy to 
add appointments on your behalf. 
 
Uniform Reminders 
Can we remind parents that children should be wearing the correct uniform every day.  Grey trousers, skirt or 
pinafore, white or red polo and a red sweatshirt or cardigan. School shoes should be plain black and all children 
should have the correct PE kit for PE days, school house colour T shirt and school house colour hoodie and plain 
black joggers, leggings.  
Earrings and other jewellery, other than a watch, should not be worn in school for Health and Safety reasons.   
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School Disco 
We will be hosting a school disco on Wednesday 14th February. The fun starts at 4pm until 5.30pm, entry is £2 
and there will be refreshments and treats on sale as well as music and games in the main hall.  
 
Celebrations and Congratulations 
Every Friday morning we hold our Celebration Assembly. This week we started by singing ‘Eye of the Tiger’, 
which the children have been learning in singing assembly. There were lots of house points and ‘Star of the 
Week’ certificates for a range of achievements, such as fantastic fraction work, being kind and helpful, amazing 
writing and being a super friend.   
 
 
As always, keep checking our Facebook page and website for pictures of the exciting activities that your 
children have been involved in. 
Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week and Safer Internet Day on Tuesday so there will be lots of activities 
taking place. 
 
Enjoy your weekend and we’ll see you all on Monday.  
   
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss K McCormack 
Head Teacher  
 

 
 
 

 
 


